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Just text:

Prevent Crimes Against Seniors – Free, Online Conference, April 10, 2014

The National Crime Prevention Council (NCPC), in association with the Bureau of Justice Assistance, invites you to attend a free, one-day virtual event, entitled Safety in the Golden Years. The online conference will take place April 10, 2014.  It will bring together leaders and experts to help law enforcement, crime prevention and victim service providers, community leaders, seniors, relatives, caregivers, and other interested community members recognize and respond to elder abuse and senior fraud. And more importantly, it will help prevent these crimes. To learn more and to register, go to http://engage.vevent.com/index.jsp?eid=2155&seid=268 
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